
From: Samantha Hoy
To: Medworth
Subject: Wisbech Energy from Waste
Date: 18 January 2024 16:09:39

You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important

Hello
We can confirm that to the best of our knowledge, no change has taken place since
evidence was given in the enquiry by Nestle Purina and Lamb Weston where they said
they had no intention of taking electricity from the incinerator. They said they have no
contract to do so and to the best of our knowledge this is still the case.

-- 
Councillor Samantha Hoy
Cambs County, Fenland District & Wisbech Town Councillor
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